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Brenda Taplin

Subject: RE: Support for Twickenham Riverside redevelopment;opement [GATELEY-
GHAM.FID85841]

 

From: Mel Belligero   
Sent: 15 May 2023 19:37 
To: Joanna Vincent <Joanna.Vincent@gateleyhamer.com> 
Cc: Rachel.Newman@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
Subject: Support for Twickenham Riverside redevelopment;opement 
 
Dear Ms Vincent, 
 
I write in support of the proposed development on Twickenham riverside that was granted planning 
permission in December 2022. 
 
Like the overwhelming majority of Twickenham residents, I was delighted to see the project finally moving 
forward following years of inactivity and stakeholder negotiations. 
 
The posturing and forcing of a Public Hearing by the Trustees of the Diamond Jubilee Gardens is regrettable 
and unrepresentative of the residents wishes. The criteria for agreement laid down by them has been met 
and satisfied by the proposed development. Their attempt to scupper the proposals, if allowed to succeed, 
will doom Twickenham to a continued hiatus and waste the opportunity to improve our town for all 
residents present and future. 
 
I urge you to find in favour of the CPO and allow Twickenham to benefit from the great improvement to the 
heart of the town that this development will undoubtedly deliver. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 

 

Mr C Belligero. 

 

 

 




